
 
 

   

Carolyn Bloede 
Director  
 
County Government Center 
455 County Center, 4th Floor 
Redwood City, CA 94063 
www.smcsustainability.org  

 
November 9, 2021 
 
Josie Gaillard 
451 Claremont Way 
Menlo Park, CA 94025 
 
Dear Josie,  
 
Subject: Acknowledging Receipt of Gift of Pro Bono Consultant Services 
 
With this letter, I hereby acknowledge receipt of the gift of your pro bono consultant services, 
valued at approximately $10,000, to assist the County of San Mateo Office of Sustainability in 
preparing home electrification case studies. We appreciate your willingness to provide technical 
expertise in the form of consultant services to advance the adoption of home electrification 
technologies throughout San Mateo County to achieve the needed regional greenhouse gas 
reductions.  
 
Thank you again for your partnership. We look forward to advancing this important work 
together. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Carolyn Bloede 
Director, Office of Sustainability  
 


	Sincerely,

